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Discussion 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION:   
 
The District received a letter from Bee County Emergency Management Coordinator 
Michael Willow regarding the upcoming Bee County Mitigation Action Plan.  The plan 
consists of strategies to ensure we as a county can recover quickly from any disaster.  
He feels BISD could benefit from this plan.  The letter was sent to 6 Bee County 
Stakeholders:  Beeville ISD, Pettus ISD, Skidmore-Tynan ISD, Coastal Bend College, 
City of Beeville, and the County. 
 
The letter is attached for your review.  Mr. Willow will be present at the board meeting to 
discuss the plan. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Discussion 
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